AMERICAN CIVIL LIBERTIES UNION

National Headquarters 132 West 43rd Street New York, N.Y. 10036 (212) 944-9800

January 24, 1995

Ms. Elena Ruth Sassower

Coordinator

Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc.
Box 69, Gedney Station

White Plains, NY 10605

Dear Ms. Sassower:

Norman Siegel’s office has forwarded
your packet of materials to us per your
request.

I'’'m sorry we cannot be of assistance.
If the NYCLU has determined that they cannot
assist you, there’s nothing more that we can
do. Each of our affiliates has autonomy in
P : their own state and they decide whether or
8 not they can handle the case.

We are returning your materials
herewith.

Sincerely,

Maxine Lowell
Assistant to
Executive Director
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cc: N. Siegel
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